
 

 

*April Is Autism Awareness Month* 

The statistics are astounding of how many children are affected each 

year.  While there is no known single cause of autism we can be a part 

of increasing awareness and supporting an organization within our 

community.  Spectrum of Dreams Foundation is a non-profit public 

foundation.  This organization has helped many of our special needs 

children within the district.  Make a donation of $12 to show your 

support and receive a 22oz. BPA “Sachem Supports Autism 

Awareness” water bottle.    

Please send cash or check to Sagamore Middle School Attention Lola 

Hughes. All bottles will be delivered within 5 school days from date 

received.   

All proceeds will be donated to 

 


